
 

 

Reasons To Be Proud... 

 
From Principal Sandy Logrono….  
 

Becker High School is proud to announce that 161 diplomas were handed out at the 

high school graduation ceremony. 

 

 

 

From Community Education Director, Michelle Peacock… 
Community Education is proud to announce that they had four people successfully 

complete their GED exams this year!  These four people participated in the 2010 

graduation ceremony and will receive their Achievement Awards on Tuesday , June 

8th at Discovery Center in Buffalo. 


